



Lancaster University Archery Club
Executive Committee Meeting Minutes

Date – 28th October 2022

Time – 6.00pm

Week of Meeting: 3

Chair: Adam Pettigrew

Location: Furness

Invitees: Adam Pettigrew (AP), Lucy Clarke (LC), Sky Beardmore (SB), Thea Moores (TM), Liam Wylie (LW), Daniel Hudson (DH), Jesse Phillips (JP), Anna Ferguson (AF), Jamie Walker (JW)

Members Present: Adam Pettigrew, Lucy Clarke, Sky Beardmore, Thea Moores, Jesse Phillips, Liam Wylie, Daniel Hudson, Anna Ferguson, Jamie Walker

Agenda:

- Officer Reports
- Beginner's Course
- Archery GB
- Halloween Shoot
- Extra Shooting Time
- AOB

Motion:

Officer Reports

AP – emailed Melinda, going to discuss extra shooting times with her

LC – entered a team for NUTC. Chased minibus for novices, argued for busses for BUTC, can't hire a car (have to be 23), can't go by train (won't get there on time) can't find a coach. Probably not going to BUTC. Might ask around for other club drivers but probably not going to happen. Possibly Dave possibly Nye. We probably won't get a minibus though

SB – people need paying

TM – all the people that can be put on AGB are on AGB, bought things for the Halloween shoot, picked up the mail



JP – planning for beginners, did a bray with Konstantinos

LW – fixed some arrows

DH – been in contact with Merlin, chased minibus, probably not getting one – what are we going to do

AF – quiz next week

JW – uploaded lots of minutes

Beginner's Course

JP – recurve week, can everyone please help beginners set sights up. All the sights are mismatched. Same as last week – form, draw, technique, but using sights

DH – all the bags got mixed up

Archery GB

TM – please tell people to fill out the form

LC – going to make a linktree for the Instagram

Halloween Shoot

TM – bought a variety of decorations and sweets to make some fun targets. Also going to use the paper Halloween targets from last year and going to put Fred to work

JW – no sweeties in the balloons????

Extra Shooting Time

AP – we want to get our Thursday shooting time from last year. We don't know the time yet though. Going to ask about changing days if we then can't do the same time

AOB



DH – when are we doing the equipment talk? Merlin want numbers now!!!! 2 cars would be better than a 9-seater. MOST LIKELY GOING TO BE JESSE AND NYE DRIVING CARS. We are prioritising novice champs – ask people tonight. Tell merlin we are bringing 6-9

JW – going to make a post about novice champs and the quiz next week

Meeting adjourned – 6.22